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Tuesday 10th August 2021

Dear Parents and Whanau,

re: Taku Wairua Programme

Over the last couple of years, The Waterboy has delivered the Taku Wairua Programme to students in our school.
The coordinators of this programme would like to get an understanding of the impact the programme has on children
who have participated in it.

We will be holding a further meeting for any parents and whanau who were unable to attend last week's meeting this
Friday 13th August. Fiona Post, lead evaluator for Taku Wairua, will be available in Meeting Room 1 (come to the
school office) from 8.30am - 9.15am for any parents/whanau who are able to pop in to talk about the impact Taku
Wairua has had on their children.

We hope you are able to come along and contribute to the discussion.

Nga mihi

Andrew Campbell

Principal



